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Friday Morning assembly  
honoring our Veterans 

 

November 17th at 9:00 am  
If you know a Veteran, please invite them and ask if they  
would feel comfortable coming to the school and sharing  

their story. We would love to meet them. 
  

See you there! 

Holiday Meal 
Nov 15th At 11:25 

 
The choices are:  

Turkey dinner with the fixins 

Our characterisƟc trait of the month  
for October was Respect.  

  
These students were chosen as student of 

the month for consistently showing Respect. 
        

Kindergarten—Presli Word          
First Grade—Byron Hill 

Second Grade—Keegen Seibert         
Third Grade—David Cross 

Fourth Grade—Joey Sahr          
FiŌh Grade—Freyja Moeves 
Sixth Grade—Zeyna DiBiasi          
Seventh Grade– Taj Albee 
Eighth Grade—Lily Emmons 

 

    GREAT JOB!! 

Volunteer of the month 
 

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, it is time to say a big thank you to all the Applegate staff for 
their dedicated service to our students. They are here every day teaming together to make Applegate 
School a real winner. 
 

There is also a special group of folks that teams up with the staff to help with a multitude of tasks and also 
to provide additional opportunities for our students. How could we have a Harvest Festival without the vol-
unteer parents of PTSG organizing and planning it and bringing in dozens of other parents to help with the 
activities? How could sixteen primary grade students have the opportunity for a one-on-one 30 minute 
reading time with an adult unless volunteers came for the weekly SMART program? How could four fourth 
and fifth grade students and nine middle school students enjoy the fun of reading and discussing great 
books without volunteers to lead the Battle of the Books and Book Club activities? How could teachers 
coordinate certain classroom activities without community volunteers? How could the School Site Council 
function without community volunteers working along with staff  members? What about Jog-a-thon, track 
and field day, field trips, class parties? Without volunteers, staff members likely would be unable to hold 
such events. 
 

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, we extend a big thank you to all those who have chosen to 
volunteer to help our school, be it for one hour a year, one hour a month, one hour a week or one hour a 
day. Perhaps a good way to thank these generous folks would be to join them in volunteering for some 
activity that would fit with your schedule. Please let the office staff or classroom teacher know if you could 
serve in some way, if you could be part of our outstanding team that makes Applegate School a winner. 
 
      - Jean Hall   



ImmunizaƟon staƟsƟcs for our Applegate School 

ImmunizaƟon staƟsƟcs for Josephine County 


